
 

Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship 

Qualifying Test (PSAT) 

 

To: Students and Parents: 

 

Students and Parents: DHS is now collecting fees for the PSAT 

exam. The PSAT exam is the Preliminary SAT/National Merit 

Scholarship Qualifying Test. The PSAT is a great primer for the 

SAT. A student's PSAT scores are used to identify National Merit 

Scholars and award merit scholarships. This is a great opportunity 

for our students!  

 

If your student is interested in taking the PSAT exam this year, 

please use the link below to complete the registration form. The 

exam will be given at DHS on Wednesday, Oct. 14th. The test is free 

for sophomores, but freshmen and juniors must pay the exam fee of 

$17. You may pay at the school with a money order only, or online 

through my school bucks. Transportation, breakfast, and lunch will 

be provided. Social distancing guidelines will be followed. The 

deadline to register is Friday, Oct. 9th. 

 

Registration Form: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQd9VmSMYYodCh

mpmnW1izn-4QvVztucfZt5_C2lrBqxWI7Q/viewform 


